
 

  

 

Great Crosby Catholic Primary School 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Northern Road  Liverpool  L23 2RQ 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   

Telephone: 0151-9248661                                      Headteacher Mrs L Morton 
Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com 
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Friday 3rd May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers of Reception 2024 

 

We are delighted that your child has been allocated a place here at Great 
Crosby Catholic Primary School this September and we look forward to 
welcoming you into our school community.  
 
 
We will be holding meeting for parents/carers on Wednesday 12th June at 6pm. 
At this meeting you will meet staff, provide you with information and allow a 
look around our Reception Department.  
 
We would also like to invite your child to a story visit which will take place on 
Friday 28th June at 1.30-2.30pm. At the visit your child will meet their teacher 
and children who will be in their class, familarise themselves with their new 
classroom and share a story.  
 

This will be followed up by a short home visit for your child’s teacher and a 

member of our Reception support staff to meet you and your child at home. 

The home visits will commence week beginning 8st July 2024, you will be given 

your date and time at the Reception meeting. 

 

Looking forward to meeting you all.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Francis   

Early Years Lead 
 

mailto:admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk


 


